NOTICE OF PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT PROGRAM
STORMWATER PUBLIC EDUCATION AND OUTREACH

The Town of Hackettstown has authorization from the New Jersey Department of Environmental
Protection to discharge storm water pursuant to a Tier A Municipal Stormwater General Permit
that went into effect on January 1, 2018.

Under the permit, the Town is responsible for implementing a Public Education and Outreach
Program that focuses on educational and pollution prevention activities that could reduce the
impacts of stormwater discharges on surface water and ground water and involves the public in
reducing pollutants in stormwater. These activities are required to be conducted throughout the
duration of the permit.

The Town of Hackettstown is seeking assistance from the public in implementing public education
and outreach activities in order to comply with its Tier A Municipal Stormwater Permit. Any
residents that are interested in helping in these regards should contact Stormwater Coordinator
Scott Armstrong at either (908) 852-2320 or dpw@hackettstown.net.
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